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18 March 2020
Working Group of Legal Experts and ad hoc Committee on Cooperation:
postponed
In respect and support of the measures taken by OTIF Member States to protect public health, the meetings of the
Working Group of Legal Experts and the ad hoc Committee on Cooperation initially planned for 21 and 22 April 2020
have been postponed.
The Secretariat of OTIF is closely following developments concerning the coronavirus disease (COVID-19) and is complying
with the recommendations and measures of the World Health Organization (WHO) and Swiss Confederation (the Host
State). In view of the health risk, the Secretariat of OTIF considers this postponement to be inevitable.

As there is a duty of care for every delegate, the Secretariat of OTIF is convinced that this is the correct decision to take.

Delegates will be informed of the new dates at a later stage.
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